
 

Auxiliary Meeting Minutes 

December 11, 2016 

Present: Donna Barre, David Butziger, Nick Butziger, Roz Butziger, Karen Caron, Normand Caron, Gary Davis, Wesley 
Irish, Charles Jenison, Vanessa Jenison, Bob Misenor, Steve O’Rourke, Debbie Pass, Robert Resinger, Cindy Robert, Jim 
Robert, Glenn Rosera, Meg Rosera, Bob VanHerpe, Maureen VanHerpe, Tom Wilcox 

Guests:  Alijandro Irish, Carol Misenor, Dianne Resinger, Leo Robinson 

The Meeting was called to order at 1:15 pm by the Flotilla Commander with the Pledge of Allegiance and a moment of 
silence.   
 
Topic Discussion Resolution / Next Steps 
Remembrances   
National/District 
Information 
 

Steven Engle from Castle Hill visited the Division meeting in 
November.  He will be looking to visit all of the flotillas during the 
year.  Trying to get more co-ordination with operations.  30+ 
marine events in Narragansett Bay 2016, none at the Cape.  They 
must escort all cruise ships into Newport over 50 this year.  
Heartfelt Thanks to the Auxiliary! 

 

 

Division/Information  Awards:  
David Butziger 

Annual Service Performance Award –                                          
Vessel Examiner and Program Visitor 

Gary Davis 
Aids to Navigation Verifier Qualification Award  

Steve O’Rourke 
Membership Service Award (30 years) 

Bob Resinger 
Boat Crew Qualification Award 

 
New Members Sworn In to the Auxiliary 

Wesley Irish 

 

Secretary Report 
Donna Bagdasarian 
FSO-SR 
 

The minutes of the October and November Flotilla Meetings were 
approved.   
 

 

Treasurer Report 
Normand Caron 
FSO-FN 

The Treasurer’s November report was submitted and approved.  

 Vice Flotilla Commander /Staff Reports  
 Voted to suspend reports. 

 

None 
 

Old Business Members need to get their 7029 and hours in to Mike by 
December 31st.  He is leaving on January 5th and needs to get 
everything set for awards before he leaves for vacation 
 

None 



New Business  The Flotilla Commander would like to start a mentorship program 
for new members.  They need guidance/directions/prompting 
until they get deeper into our programs.  Older members don’t 
have new people to take over unless we start doing a good job of 
training them.  Looking for volunteers for 2017. 

 

Good of the 
Auxiliary 

None  

 
The meeting was adjourned at 2:20 pm.   The next meeting is at 7:00 pm on January 19th 2017. 
 
Respectfully submitted; Karen Caron   


